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Division of English Language Learning (DELL)  
DELL e-broadcast 2015-314: DELL newsletter 
June 13, 2016 

Dear Program Directors: 

Dell Special Announcement 
 
2016 Bilingual Education Program Delivery Report (PDR) in IWAS Updates 

The Bilingual Education PDR for the 2015-2016 school year is now available  

This report is required for all districts that received TBE/TPI funding in the 2015-2016 school year.  The 
report submission deadline was June 30, 2016 but it will be extended to August 31, 2016 to allow districts 
sufficient time to submit a completed PDR.   

Please refer to the PDR User Guide on IWAS to complete your submission. For technical assistance on how 
to use IWAS, please contact the Help Desk at (217) 558-3600.  For assistance in responding to the questions 
in the PDR, please contact Dr. Seon Eun in the Division of English Language Learning at (312) 814-3850. 


